I would had thought that November would be more about every-day-life, but that wasn't the case. Of course I have been more used to working in the school and things have started to roll, but there was a lot more.

The Finnish Embassy visited our school on Tuesday the 15th of November. I was a bit nervous about the visit, and of course really excited. It was really nice to have them. We had some official program with the county officials and after that more free program with the Finnish students. They performed some nice dialogues that really impressed the people from the embassy. We also sang a song that they said was really beautiful. I'm really proud of my students!

It was great to attend the musical trip to Zagreb though I didn't really understand much, as you can guess. But the trip was great, something a bit different. I also enjoyed the songs they were singing, I think they were really good.

We also went to Norway. The trip was great and I learned a lot. The weather was surprisingly warmer than here in Croatia. They told us that sometimes at this time of the year the temperature is minus 20. So we were quite lucky. We did a lot of sightseeing and went for example to Holmenkollen and up to the ski jump tower. That was quite exciting. It was also nice to visit Scandinavia, it was almost like in Finland: all the wooden houses and other things too. 

Norway is a really expensive country. They have bigger wages too, but can you imagine that a pizza cost more than 100 kunas? In here you could get at least 3 pizzas for the same price.

My opinion about Croatia and the school hasn't changed: I still like it a lot here and especially all the pupils. I think everyone is really nice and polite and it's a pleasure to talk with you all. 

